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May 31, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church, 

With Tent Weekend upon us once again, I’m praying for good weather and also that
your heart will be moved to join us, especially for worship and the picnic on Sunday. 

As the school year begins to wind down and summer plans come center stage, I’m
aware that summer worship is a “moveable feast” in many ways, with each week’s
congregation a little different. 

(Also, this year, take particular note that Summer Worship at 9:30 in
the Chapel will begin on June 18th, Father’s Day Weekend.)

With that in mind, all the more reason for us to be together to celebrate our
graduates, welcome new families, and enjoy the company of one another before the
adventures begin. 

We also hope that you will be bringing something to share as part of the picnic!
Side/salad for those with last names A-K, and a dessert for those with last names L-
Z. 

(Hamburgers and hotdogs, as well as ice cream, will be provided.)

We look forward to seeing you there! 

See you in church,

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

Last chance to update your Contact Information!

If you have moved, changed phone numbers or would like to add your email
(highly encouraged) to our newest directory, please email Gloria@2cc.org or

submit the changes to the church office in writing no later than
Thursday, June 1. Thank you!

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:Gloria@2cc.org
https://view.flodesk.com/emails/63b771a9788d7d2bede1db09


Tent Weekend is Here!



Email Jenny

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Sunday Potluck BBQ

A-K: please bring a side dish that does not need reheating
L-Z: please bring a dessert

​(although the 2CC ice cream cart will also be there)  
 

We ask that you provide a disposable dish/pan (aluminum, etc.) and, if possible, plastic serving
utensils…and please provide for 6-8 people



Mark your calendars...

Second Congregational Church and GEMS (Greenwich
Emergency Medical Service) is hosting a 1-day babysitting CPR
certification class just in time for summer!

Saturday, June 10

Open to Middle and High School age students.

Click here to register for Babysitting Class on June
10

https://www.greenwichems.org/training-and-education/register-and-pay.html


Click here to view full
invitation 

https://view.flodesk.com/emails/63b771a9788d7d2bede1db09


Learn more about C-Change
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Unsubscribe laurie@2cc.org
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https://c-changeconversations.org/
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:laurie@2cc.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=28ede86c-1ca4-4d9e-b3b4-a6589f6b20ae
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